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Welcome Back ELMS Families 
 
I hope your holiday break was restful and full of family fun! It’s now District Appli-
cation Program season.  
 
Pinellas County Residents- Follow these three steps to apply to District Application 
Programs for the 2022-2023 School Year: 
         
Step 1: Get a Portal I.D. and Password 

• If you do not already have a User ID and password for your family, go to a nearby school 
and  ask for one. Bring a photo ID with you. 

• Only one User ID and password is needed per family. 
 
Step 2: Apply Online Jan. 10 - Jan. 20 before 5:00 PM 
Log on to the Student Reservation System (SRS) on the district’s web-
site, https://reservation.pcsb.org, using your User ID and password. 

• Enter your program selections (up to five) from the list of programs. 
  
REMEMBER: Non-PCS students must deliver all program eligibility documentation to Cen-
ters for Gifted Studies or high school Cambridge AICE and IB programs to the appropriate 
program office(s) by the close of the school day on Jan. 27, 2023. 
 
 Step 3: Accept Invitations Feb. 8- Feb. 17 before 5:00 PM 

• Log on to the Student Reservation System (SRS) with your User ID and password during 
this period to accept a program invitation. If you do not accept during this period, your 
child’s invitation(s) will no longer be valid. 

• Review your child’s status in all the programs to which you have applied. 

• It is not necessary to accept waiting list positions. 

• If you accept any ONE program’s invitation during the acceptance period, the student’s 
name will be removed from all other lists, (except the center for Gifted Studies) including 
waiting lists. 

• You have the option to change your mind and select a different program before the 5:00 
PM Feb. 17, 2023 deadline. 

 
For questions about the Application Process or Portal I.D.s and passwords, contact the Stu-
dent Assignment Office: StudentAssignment@pcsb.org or by phone at 727.588.6210.  
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January 

Student of  
the  Month  

Zachary 
Duncan 

Eveyln 
Baird 

Brice 
Slater 

6th Grade 7th Grade 8th Grade 

Emery 
Logan 

 

Emily 
DiCarlo 

Jackson 
Kays 

PMAC  

8:45AM 

SAC   
8:15 AM 

January 2023 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
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8 9 10 11 12 13 14 
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22 23 24 25 26 27 28 

29 30 31     

From Our Music Department –Mrs. Benoit 

Right before our holiday break, 14 ELMS students were 

selected to be members of the 2022-2023 Pinellas All-

County Middle School Bands & Orchestra! Please help 

me congratulate the following: 

 

 Orchestra 

Christine Khalil 

Sidharth Nambiar 

Liliana Leonarduzzi 

Tara Counihan 

Eva Antaki 

Mirette Hounien 

Colton Bawkins 

7th Grade Band 
Josh Cane 

Madelyn Walker 

Alex Tuting 
 

8th Grade Band 

William Herrington 

Lillian Kindig 

Richy Komolboon-Green 

Ethan Sheets 

PTA General  

WBR To School  

8AM 

BeginnerPalooza 
Band/Orchestrra 
6:30PM 

PTA Board 

Meeting 8AM 

Club Picture Day 

7th Gr  

Field Trip 






